
 

                                    Wednesday 17th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
 
We are delighted to be able to share with you the final report from our recent Ofsted 

inspection.  Stepney is a good school! 

 

We will continue to work hard on achieving the best possible outcomes for your child.  During the 

inspection the inspection team spoke very positively about the children's behaviour and attitude to 

learning.  

 

We will of course continue to develop as a school and will focus some of this work on the points for 

development which are detailed towards the end of the report.  We will continue to work together with 

you to improve our attendance outcomes. 

 

Many of you made some very positive comments about the school which the Ofsted team fed back to 

the staff. These comments were greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Julia Mitchell and Jo Atkinson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


